
 

From: Gia Naranjo-Rivera <gia.elev8@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 9:10 AM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: August 5th city of Portland communication

 

Hi Meghaan,

 

On August 5th I would like to speak about the repression and violence being experienced by
many people in Portland at the hands of police, other uniformed allies, and colluding public
works entities in downtown Portland. This repression has fallen particularly heavily on some
of the most vulnerable communities, including the houseless, many of whom struggle with
mental illness, addiction, or both. I will also propose some suggested solutions advanced by
community leaders, particularly black and POC leaders. As a leader in the field of public
health, education, and policy, I will filter this information through the lenses of my
expertise.

 

I can be contacted via email at gia.elev8@gmail.com or by phone at 503-781-8815.

 

Thank you,

Gia Naranjo-Rivera

 

On Tue, Jul 28, 2020 at 8:48 AM Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
wrote:

Gia,

 

This is a follow up to the request sent last week. . Please send a brief description of the
topic you will speak about, and your contact information. We will need to receive this
information from you by noon today in order for you to keep your Communication spot
on the August 5th City Council Agenda.
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